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Football South Coast  

Board Update 

September 2015 

Strategic Plan Update  
 
Document taken as read.  The following key points were advised by Ann-Marie Balliana (CEO 
and Independent Director): 
 
• New sponsorship agreement with a ball supplier has taken place.  Substantial trials of the 

balls were held over 2 weeks across the IPL and IDL with positive feedback 
• Preparation has been underway for the South Coast Football Challenge  
• Summer Football numbers are close to 1500 registered players 
• The Girls Only program was supported and would be discussed at the next Junior Club 

meeting 
• An initiative with the Illawarra Sports High School was discussed and will be progressed 

further 
 

Infrastructure Update 
 
Paper taken as read. 
• An updated was provided on the WCC Sports Planning Process.   
• A further update will be provided by Danielle Forster at the next Board meeting in relation to 

the progress of other WCC applications 
 
Finance and Policy Update 
 
Finance reports were submitted and approved. 

 
Referee Update  

 
Discussion has taken place with other associations on the management of referee shortages.  
FSC will be liaising with these associations and consolidate this with the work currently 
performed by the Referee’s - Strategic working group. 
 
Football Councils Update   
 
Documents provided taken as read 
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